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Petitions Update

 Petitions Received

As at 10 February 2016, five petitions have been received by Wiltshire Council since 
the last report to Council on 29 September 2015. Further details are shown at 
Appendix 1 to this report.

A request has been received to present a petition Calling ‘for an urgent moratorium 
(ban) on fracking in Wiltshire’ to this meeting of Council which is dealt with under 
item 5 (a). 

Proposal

That Council notes the petitions received and the action being taken, as set 
out in the Appendix to this report.

Yamina Rhouati
Democratic Governance Manager

Background Papers

None


